
From: BrownScott, Jennifer
To: Bayard, Trina
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] compatibility determination for aquaculture
Date: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 1:18:04 PM

There is no comment period currently open. The US Fish and Wildlife Service is completing a
Compatibility Determination for year-round access (associated with commercial aquaculture
activities) within the use easement tidelands of Dungeness National Wildlife Refuge.  This
assessment is necessary because year-round use does not fall within the October 1 - May 14
access closure identified as necessary to maintain compatibility with Refuge Purposes in
the Refuge's 2012 Comprehensive Conservation Plan and associated Compatibility
Determinations. 

Compatibility Determinations associated with a Service action, have at minimum a 15-day
public comment period.  Contact information for those comments would be provided to the
public with notice of the compatibility decision.

If folks have questions or comments prior to the Compatibility Determination's completion,
they can email: jennifer_brownscott@fws.gov, 

or mail to:

Jennifer Brown-Scott
Project Leader
US Fish and Wildlife Service 
715 Holgerson Rd.
Sequim, WA 98382. 

We hope this information helps provide better understanding of the compatibility processes
and contact information for further questions/comments.

-jennifer

__________________________________________
Jennifer Brown-Scott
Project Leader
Washington Maritime National Wildlife Refuge Complex
715 Holgerson Road
Sequim, WA 98382
(360) 457-8451
 
~~Dungeness NWR~Protection Island NWR~San Juan Islands NWR~Copalis NWR~Flattery Rocks
NWR~Quillayute Needles NWR~~



From: Bayard, Trina <Trina.Bayard@audubon.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 12:37 PM
To: BrownScott, Jennifer <jennifer_brownScott@fws.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] compatibility determination for aquaculture
 
 

 This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on
links, opening attachments, or responding.  

Hi Jennifer,
 
I’m reaching out with a question about the public comment opportunity on a compatibility
determination for commercial aquaculture access at the Dungeness NWR. Can you direct me to a
website or informational resources for more information on the specific action or determination
that is up for public comment?
 
Thanks,
Trina
 
--
Trina Bayard, Ph.D.
Director of Bird Conservation
Pronouns: she, her, hers
 
Audubon Washington
5902 Lake Washington Blvd. S.
Seattle, WA 98118
wa.audubon.org
 


